
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

March 29, 2018 
Dear Shareholder:  
 

The Board of Trustees and officers of Urban Edge Properties join me in extending to you a cordial invitation to attend the 2018 annual meeting 
of our shareholders. This meeting will be held on Wednesday, May 9, 2018, at 9:00 a.m. Eastern Time, at the offices of Goodwin Procter LLP, The 
New York Times Building, 620 Eighth Avenue, New York, NY 10018. 

As permitted by the rules of the Securities and Exchange Commission, we have provided access to our proxy materials over the Internet. 
Accordingly, we are sending a Notice of Internet Availability of Proxy Materials, or E-proxy notice, to our shareholders of record as of the close of 
business on March 12, 2018. The E-proxy notice contains instructions for your use of this process, including how to access our proxy statement 
and annual report and how to authorize your proxy to vote online. In addition, the E-proxy notice contains instructions on how you may receive a 
paper copy of the proxy statement and annual report or elect to receive your proxy statement and annual report over the Internet. 

If you are unable to attend the annual meeting in person, it is very important that your shares be represented and voted at the meeting. You 
may authorize your proxy to vote your shares over the Internet as described in the E-proxy notice. Alternatively, if you received a paper copy of the 
proxy card by mail, please complete, date, sign and promptly return the proxy card in the self-addressed stamped envelope provided. You may also 
authorize your proxy to vote your shares by telephone as described in your proxy card. If you authorize your proxy to vote your shares over the 
Internet, return your proxy card by mail or vote by telephone prior to the annual meeting, you may nevertheless revoke your proxy and cast your 
vote personally at the meeting. 

We look forward to seeing you on May 9, 2018. 

Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Jeffrey S. Olson 
Chairman of the Board and Chief Executive Officer 
 
 


